
Board members present: Kat Sonner, Michelle Wingert, Jon Campbell, Pool 

manager Anna Langer, Susan O’neill, Veronica Early, Dave Drury,  

Kat called the meeting to order with introductions of the current board members.  

Kat thanked everyone for coming.   

Molly Laughtenschlager was approved for the position of membership. 

Leah Urban was approved for the position of Jr. Social 

The Jr. Maintenance position is currently open, as the person interested in 

running wasn’t in attendance.  We will need to appoint that position within the 

next few weeks. 

Kat reported on the pool, the needs and repairs, and how important the 

fundraisers are to sustain this Little Dipper.  Dave also talked about labor and 

that’s our largest expense.  The cost of parts, steel, etc. are all increasing in cost, 

so we have to take that into consideration when we set our budget. 

Kat introduced Anna and talked about the manager and lifeguards and the 

success of the pool. The lifeguards performed over a dozen saves in a short 2-

week period and stated how proud we were of their diligence.  She informed the 

members that Anna will not be returning as she is pursuing her educational 

interests.   

Anna talked about her love of the pool and her appreciation of the members, 

kids, and lifeguards.   

Michelle reminded all members to fill out the surveys.  She talked about the 

things that were implemented from the survey: bathroom renovations, yoga, 

movie nights, extended hours, and staying open in September.   

 

 

 


